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ISSUED BY:
TECHNICAL SUPPORT DEPARTMENT
There have been incidents where the DCS T-1 card causes noise throughout a multi-cabinet system when the 4th slot of the expansion cabinet(s) is used.  

This noise can be eliminated by ensuring that the EXPN B card(s) is the current revision, containing a T1NM modification.  

All EXPN B cards shipped as of  01/05/98 have been modified.  All modified cards will have a “T1NM” label next to the serial number.

Any dealer experiencing the unusual noise throughout a multi-cabinet DCS equipped with T-1 should first determine if slot 4 of any expansion cabinet is in use.  Then determine if the EXPN B card(s) contains the “T1NM”  label.

If you find that a modified EXPN B card is needed, contact Samsung Technical Support at (800)737-7008.


